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Thank you to everyone that helped our neighbors and our community 
with shutters before and after this devastating storm. Thank you to the 
volunteers preparing before the storm and cleaning up after, starting 
with those out with chain saws to clear roads early the morning after. 
Thank you to the staff and volunteers for all of the prep work and to 
the staff that helped clean up and get the village center back in shape 
despite their own hardship. Thank you to the CDD and vendors who 
stepped up to get our community operating and looking great. Thank 
you to all of those in our community that donated goods and time to 
those communities hardest hit to the west that were less fortunate 
than us.  


